
1

Cummings, Valerie

From: Bull, Stacy
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 2:17 PM
To: 'mpuffer@preti.com'; 'sstewart@preti.com'
Subject: NHDOT Concord to Lincoln Railroad Corridor
Attachments: 20090528 Laconia WOW Rail Trail Agreement.pdf; 20170612 Laconia WOW 

Amendment.pdf; 20171107 NHDOT Laconia- Rail Trail Economic Analysis Letter.pdf; 
New England Southern 2012 Operating Agreement.pdf; Plymouth & Lincoln 2011 
Operating Agreement.pdf

Attorney Puffer, 
 
My name is Stacy Bull, I am assisting in coordinating Right to Know responses on behalf of the 
NHDOT.  In follow-up to your telephone conversation with Richard Arcand, please know that 
we are continuing our search efforts for documents that are responsive to your request.  A letter 
has been previously sent to you notifying you that we will need an additional 30 days to 
respond.   
 
In the meantime, documents that were quickly available to us are attached to this email as 
follows: 
 

1.  Letter dated May 29, 2009 from Louis Barker of NHDOT to Eileen Cabanel of the City 
of Laconia.  Included with that letter is a copy of the Rail-Trail Agreement between the 
State of NH and the City of Laconia. 

2. Amendment to Agreement signed by the Attorney General’s office on June 12, 2017. 
3. Letter dated November 7, 2017 from Patrick Herlihy, Director of Aeronautics, Rail and 

Transit to Mayor Engler. 
4. Operating Agreement on the State-Owned Portion of the Concord to Lincoln Railroad 

Line between the State of NHDOT and New England Southern Railroad Corporation, 
Goffstown, NH dated April 19, 2012. (16 pages) 

5. Passenger Excursion Agreement on the Concord to Lincoln Railroad Line between 
Northfield and Lincoln, State of NHDOT and Plymouth and Lincoln Railroad 
Corporation dated May 4, 2011. 
(22 pages). 
 

Readily available documents may be sent to you before the estimated completion date and we 
will continue to send them by email.  Sometimes they are too voluminous to send that way but 
that is the most productive process. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Stacy Bull, Program Assistant, Paralegal and Richard Arcand, Program Specialist (603) 271-0799 
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NH Department of Transportation 
7 Hazen Drive 
Concord, NH  03302-0483 
(603) 271-8252 
Fax:  (603) 271-8048  
Stacy.bull@dot.nh.gov 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and prohibited from unauthorized disclosure 
under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message, any dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this message is strictly prohibited.  If you received this message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 
 
 
 
 


